Steven Seee

From: Christine Medeiros <mrs.medeiros418@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 11:35 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Support of Bill Number H7299

Christine Medeiros, Bill Number H7299

Dear Chairwoman Donovan,

I, Christine Medeiros, am writing to ask for your support in passing of this bill H7299 to improve patients' accessibility to
medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very important to me and my family. Thank
you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Christine Medeiros



